
U.S. Department of Justice 

  

  

Washington, D.C. 20 
MEJ: JKornblut: bad ‘ashington 530 

SEP 4 1 1981 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Thank you for your September 4, 1981 letter providing 
us with additional information concerning records pertaining 
to a "JFK assassination task force." We are inquiring further 
within the Civil Division and will respond accordingly to you 
as soon as possible. 

hte I 

MADELYN Ly OHNSON 
Attorney In Charge 

FOIA/PA Office, Civil Division


